
CALLING ALL
Wee-Warriors!

We are looking for all of our Wee-Warriors out there!

Wee-Warriors are children from birth to age 4 that live within the West 
Branch Area School District boundaries.

Once your child is entered into the Wee-Warrior program, there will be a 
few opportunities throughout the year to engage with your baby/toddler in 
a safe environment full of family literacy fun.  

Also, I will be throwing 4 seasonal birthday parties for our Wee-Warriors 
this year! There will be a fall birthday party (October), a winter (January), a
spring (March), and a summer (May) party.  Invitations will be sent out 
closer to the birthday party.

We look forward to meeting our wee-warriors as well building a strong 
relationship among you, the families as well!

If you have a child that falls into the Wee-Warriors category, please fill out 
the bottom of this page and return it to the Elementary Office.

Sincerely,

Mrs. White

------------------------------------------------------------
Parents Names: ________________________________________________

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________

Child’s Birthday (m/d/y): __________________________________________

Mailing Address: ________________________________________________

Email Address: _________________________________________________
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Allergies: ____________________________________________________


